

November 15, 2022

Dear Friends,

As the Member of Parliament for London North Centre, it is my pleasure to address the newly elected 65th Council of the City of London. I would like to extend sincere congratulations on behalf of myself and the Government of Canada on your successful election.

As we work to build a better community for all Londoners, I look forward to our continued partnership on important issues such as affordable housing, addressing homelessness, mental health and addictions, improving public transit, being there for small businesses, infrastructure, and more.

Your past experiences and dedication will undoubtedly serve you well as you mark the beginning of this new journey. It is my hope that we continue to commit ourselves towards a future that will further the well-being of our fellow citizens.

Congratulations once again to Mayor Josh Morgan and all city councillors. Best wishes in your new roles.

Kindest Regards,

Peter Fragiskatos

Ptellen

Member of Parliament for London North Centre